Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
OWEN-AMES-KIMBALL COMPANY
Lovers Key State Park New Visitors Center

Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

INVITATION TO BID

BID DATE: May 14, 2019

PROJECT: Lovers Key State Park New Visitors Center 

Owen-Ames-Kimball is proudly the Construction Manager serving the Florida Department of Environmental Protection for construction of the upcoming New Visitors Center at Lovers Key State Park.  The project will consist of approximately 7,000 SF of building which includes an elevated deck, classrooms, restrooms, parking, and utilities.  The design is by Sweet-Sparkman Architects, consisting of concrete slabs and pre-cast structural columns, CMU, structural steel, casework, hollow metal and wood doors and aluminum windows and storefront, drywall partitions, acoustical ceilings, flooring, painting, fire sprinklers, plumbing, HVAC and electrical. The project will also include all site improvements for vehicle and pedestrian circulation, parking, storm water management, hardscape, landscape, irrigation, utilities, lighting, ad other civil infrastructure to support the school.  

Sealed Bids will be received at the offices of Owen-Ames-Kimball, 11941 Fairway Lakes Drive, Fort Myers, FL 33913 by 12:00 Noon on May 14, 2019. See bid documents for additional information on submitting a bid.

Bid documents are available electronically by contacting Robin Dailey (239)561-4141 or email rdailey@oakfl.com.  Do not contact the Architect or Owner for information on this project.  All inquiries should be directed to srichards@oakfl.com.
